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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Shelly Duncan <shelly@richduncanconstruction.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 1:03 PM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
Small businesses need to survive but Oregon is making it really hard to survive. Businesses are closing up or just leaving 
Oregon. Why do think Businesses don’t want to come to Oregon. This make neighboring States more inviteable. This 
unnecessary! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shelly Duncan 
6292 Macleay Rd SE 
Salem, OR 97317 
shelly@richduncanconstruction.com 
 


